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We held a Hyojeong 43-days Youth Workshop in accordance with the request by the Africa Group chair, 

Rev. Bakary Camara. This Workshop follows another seminar of young Unificationists held for seven 

days in KINKOLE with more than 300 participants in April 2018. 

 

Since June 10, 2018 More than 150 young people, most of whom had chosen to make public mission, 

have returned to the KIMBUALA training center in Kinshasa to participate in the Hyojeong 43-day 

Workshop that will end on July 23, 2018. 

 

 
 

 

 

 


